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 Monday 13th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Woburn Safari Park – Years: Reception 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 Summer Trip 

We will be taking Reception Year 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 to Woburn Safari Park on Wednesday 6th July 

2022 for their end of summer term trip. The cost of the trip is £25 per child. Although this is a 

voluntary contribution, without sufficient funds this trip will not be viable. The price includes the 

circuit of the safari drive through, the foot safari animal attractions, a sea lion demonstration, a 

Key Stage relevant outdoor classroom learning session and the public programme of talks and 

demonstrations.  

For the visit, the children will need to bring: 

• a packed lunch (no nuts please) 

• a water bottle 

• Up to £5.00 spending money (this should be in a named purse/wallet/envelope and will 
remain the responsibility of your child throughout the visit).  

• School PE kit can be worn on the day with comfortable shoes 
 
Please note that all items will remain the responsibility of your child throughout the visit and 

items of significant value are strongly discouraged.   

On the day of the visit, we will be leaving promptly by coach at 9:00am therefore, we would ask 

that on this day that your child be in school at the slightly earlier time of 8:35am. We will return to 

school in time for the end of the day.  

Please could we ask that payment for the trip is received by Friday 1st July at the latest. Payment 

must be made via your child Wise Pay account (link below). If you no longer have access, please 

contact the school office so we can send you information on how to make a bank transfer. Please 

contact the school office for sibling discount where 3 or more children will be attending.  

WisePay - Harrold Primary Academy 

We are looking for several parent volunteers to help with this trip. If you can help on the trip, 

please indicate this on the slip and we will be in touch to confirm.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Marinaro and Mrs Hargreaves  

 

 

https://www.harrold.beds.sch.uk/parents/wisepay/


 

 

 

Woburn Safari Park Trip – Wednesday 6th July  

 

Pupil Name:  ________________________________      Class: Year R/ 1 / 2 / 3 / 4 / 5     

  

I give permission for my child to attend the Woburn Safari Trip and I enclose the £25.00 payment 

for the trip. 

Medical needs: __________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact name :- ________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact number:- _______________________________ 

 

Parent helper:    Yes  /  No       

 

Name of Parent/Carer helper:- ________________________________ 

 

If you have kindly volunteered to help we will contact you to confirm. 

 


